Attachment A
NOTICE
PACIFIC POWER



Pursuant to Washington Law (including without limitation RCW 80.28.050 and -060) and the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission’s (the “Commission”) Rules & Regulations, Pacific Power has filed with the Commission the original tariff schedules for electric service in the State of Washington.

Overview

This filing proposes to increase the output level of the customer’s qualifying facility which is offered pursuant to WAC 480-107-095(1) and WAC 480-107-095(2) from one (1) MW or less to two (2) MW or less.  This change is proposed in order to expand the availability of Tariff Schedule 37 to more customers.  

The Company respectfully requests that the schedule change become effective February 26, 2010 with less than statutory notice (“LSN”) in order to expand the availability of this schedule as soon as possible.  

The Commission will examine the Company’s proposed tariff sheets. As a result of such examination, the Commission may determine that any or all of said schedules should be accepted as filed, modified or rejected.

DATED: February 17, 2010

PACIFIC POWER


By________________________________
                                                  	Andrea L. Kelly
                                                                           Vice President, Regulation
                                                       Pacific Power

